2015 MYSA Umpiring Application Form
(You must be 12 by opening day to work as an umpire)

Name Birth Date

Address City

Home Phone Cell Phone

Email

Parent’s Name (required if under 18) Parent’s Phone

T-Shirt Size: AS AM AL XL 2XL 3XL

We do try to assign games equally, but if you do not check all the boxes it will affect the
number of games you umpire. If you give up a game, that does not guarantee another game
to make up the difference. If your schedule is hard to work around, that may also affect the
number of games you receive.

©® Coach Pitch (Kindergarten-2") ® Girls 10U
® Girls 12U ® Girls 14U
® Baseball 3™ and 4" ® Baseball 5" and 6"

Prior Umping/Playing Experience (please describe)

As an MYSA Umpire I agree to:

*Place the safety and the well being of the children above all else.

*Conduct myself at all times with the highest degree of professionalism and decorum.

*Treat all parents, fans, coaches and players with respect and dignity.

*Arrive 30 minutes prior to game time.

*Be fair and honest to both teams.
I understand that any violation of the Code of Conduct may result in my immediate termination as an umpire in the
MYSA organization. I understand that I am a free-will employee and can be dismissed at any time without prior
notification. I have read and agree to the Manawa Youth Sports Rules for Umpires and the code of conduct and

agree to abide by them..

Signed Date

Parent’s Signature Date
To be signed by parent if under 18 years of age.




2015 MANAWA YOUTH SPORTS RULES FOR UMPIRES

1. We will send you out a schedule for the whole season. You will need to
contact Tammy Johnson by Wednesday, May 15, if you have any summer
conflicts she should be aware of.

2. The younger umps will get the coach pitch games and the older umps will be
assigned to the baseball and softball games.

3. Everyone will get Softball and Baseball games, not just Boys for Baseball
and Girls for Softball. If you don’t want to ump a certain type of ball, let
Tammy know by Wednesday, May 15th.

4. You will be required to introduce yourself to each coach including home
coaches, so they are familiar with you before the game.

5. If parents or coaches argue with you, ignore them and do not start a
confrontation. Stay with your call. If you have any issues with Manawa
coaches, please report them to Tammy Johnson .

6. Make sure you make your calls so everyone can hear them. Also make sure
you call out loud the balls and strikes. There is much confusion when you are
not heard.

7. If you are giving a warning to a player or coach for anything, abusive
language, throwing bat, etc, make sure you go to both dugouts and tell both
coaches.

8. You must keep track of time. Make sure to write down what time the game
started. You may want to have a small notebook with pencil along.

9. We will pay at the end of the season. If you wish to get paid you must sign in
at the concession stand for the games that you ump. This is our only record that
you actually showed up to ump the game. We will pay $15 per game.

10. You will be expected to show up at least 30 minutes prior to the start of the
game.

11. If you can not show up to ump or have a conflict we expect notice of at
least 24 hours but hopefully sooner as we need to find a replacement. You must
contact Tammy Johnson, do not get your own replacement. Tammy is the only
one that can authorize a replacement.




12. Dress Code: We will provide you with an Umpire shirt. This must be worn
at all games. You may not change the appearance of the shirt in any way. You
must always wear tennis shoes and no flip flops will be allowed. We would like
you to wear black shorts. You represent our community and our program. If
you want respect from the coaches you need to look like you should get
respect.

14. FOOD: You are not allowed to eat food or candy while on the field. We
will provide Water free of charge from the concession stand. If we find melted
Skittles or other food items in the Umping Gear again, we will not pay you for
the game you umpired.

15. You will be evaluated during the season. If you have a habit of arriving late,
not following rules, you may not be asked to come back.

16. We will provide a clinic to give instructions at the beginning of the season.
We will require that you attend.

17. All umpires have to be 2 years older then the players they are umpiring.
Tammy Johnson 920-596-1658 Home  715-281-1659 Cell

If you can’t reach Tammy, you can call Mary Griffin at 920-596-1875 (home) or 920-596- 3300
(work) or 920-538-3940 (cell).



